
  
 
 
 
 

BCDA-JHMC JOINT ASSET DISPOSITION PROGRAM (JOINT ADP) 

 

LONG-TERM LEASE OF THE SHERIDAN DRIVE CENTER WITHIN  

JOHN HAY SPECIAL ECONOMIC ZONE, BAGUIO CITY 

 

BID BULLETIN NO. 5 

10 June 2020 

 

In view of the continuing Covid-19 pandemic which has affected various sectors, including the 

real estate sector and the tourism industry, the Joint ADP Committee will be conducting a market 

sounding activity with the interested Private Sector Proponents (PSP)  in connection with the on-

going bidding for the Long-Term Lease of the Sheridan Drive Center located in the John Hay 

Special Economic Zone. The market sounding aims to gauge current interest in the development 

of the Sheridan Drive Center. 

After the conduct of the market sounding, the Joint ADP Committee will be issuing another Bid 

Bulletin on the revised Timetable of Activities for the subject Bidding. 

For the continued welfare of the PSPs and the Joint ADP Committee and personnel, the Terms of 

Reference (TOR) will be sold to interested PSPs after the finalization of an Updated Timetable of 

Activities. 

This Bid Bulletin No.5 is being issued to amend, revise, modify and update previous issuance/s 

pertaining to the schedule of activities of the subject disposition.   

  

Thank you for your continued interest in the BCDA-JHMC Asset Disposition Program.  

 

FOR THE JOINT ADP COMMITTEE.  

   

06-10-2020 

AILEEN AN. R. ZOSA  

Chairperson  

Joint ADP Committee for JHSEZ  
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